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MEMORANDUM 

 

 
TO: Metropolitan Planning Organization Committees  
  
FROM: Kelly Brennan, Planner II 
 
DATE:  January 28, 2020 
 
RE: 20TP014 – 2020-2023 Transportation Improvement Program Amendment 

#20-002A (Information Only) 
 
This informational item identifies changes to State Highway System Urban Projects, a 
Pavement Preservation Project, and a Roadway Safety Improvement Project.  These 
changes are to account for cost differences between the STIP estimate and the 
engineer’s estimate and the low quantity of PCC repair needed.  State Highway System 
Urban Projects increased by 3.439 million, the Pavement Preservation Project decreased 
by .325 Million, and the Roadway Safety Improvement Project increased by 1.325 Million.   
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